Faculty of Science and Technology, SOPHIA UNIVERSITY
7-1 Kioicho, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 102-85564 JAPAN
Tel: +81-3-3238-3300 Fax +81-3-3238-3500
http /fwww.st.sophia.ac.jp/english

July, 2025

Dear Sir/Madam:

Sophia University has established a Science and Technology Exchange Committee (STEC)
to promote the interchange of science and technology with academic institutions in Asia.

One of our programs to promote such academic exchange is offering “SOPHIA

LECTURING - RESEARCH GRANTS” to a number of selected applications each year. We
are now pléased to send you the catalogue, “FACULTY MEMBERS AND THEIR FIELDS
OF RESEARCH”, for 2025 academic year (April 1, 2027 - March 31, 2028) application of
“SOPHIA LECTURING - RESEARCH GRANTS”,

And to introduce the faculty of Science and Technology and our Graduate School, we have
also sent you the leaflet, “HISTORY” and “Graduate Program in Science and Technology”,

For further information, please see https://fst.sophia.ac.jp/en/

If you need any additional assistance, please contact us. We would appreciate it if you
could support and cooperate with us. '
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: Tomoharu SHIBUYA
(wnemfidyd  yBnkud) Dean of the Faculty of Science a echnology
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Graduate Program in Science and Technology, Sophia University
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